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Whistleblower scheme at NGG

In accordance with the legislation on whistleblower protection, NGG has introduced a
whistleblower scheme for school staff. The scheme will enter into force on December
1st, 2023.

School staff may report breaches of Union law, serious offences, or other serious
incidents.

It should be emphasized that the whistleblower scheme is a supplement to the direct
and daily communication about flaws and deficiencies in the workplace.

School staff are encouraged to make maximum use of internal channels within the
school to resolve issues where this can be done effectively (and without reprisal).

Reports are made by tel: contact to one of the members of the school's whistleblower
entity (see below for a list of the members of the whistleblower unit).

If the staff member so wishes, he/she may request a physical meeting with a member of
the entity within seven days of filing a report.

Anonymous reports are not received by the entity. The identity of the submitter is
shared only with members of the entity.

The entity shall assess the report and decide on the further processing of the report.

The submitter shall receive feedback on his/her enquiry as soon as possible and no later
than three months after acknowledging receipt of the enquiry.

NGG, December 1st, 2023

NGG's whistleblower entity:
Laurs Narlund, Chairman of the School Board, tel: 24 85 82 57
Malene Stausholm-Perkins, Member of the Board, tel: 22 99 15 02

Kathrine Norrild, Member of the Board, tel: 51 18 03 69



